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Labor plan to axe the Lord’s Prayer a betrayal of voters
New ALP Senate president Sue Lines wants to abolish the Lord’s Prayer.
 
FamilyVoice media spokesman David d’Lima says this is a betrayal of voters:
 
“The ALP gave no notice of its desire to remove the Lord’s Prayer at the recent federal 
election.
 
“The election result may have had a different outcome if voters had been given notice of 
this plan.
 
“The reciting of the Lord’s prayer is consistent with our constitution which says in its 
preamble, we are a people who humbly rely on the blessings of almighty God, and we 
need his blessings.
 
“We need to keep the reading of the Lord’s Prayer in the senate at the start of each sitting 
day.”  
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